Charlotte Community Foundation Grant awarded to The Charlotte Chorale!

The Charlotte Community Foundation has launched a new approach to grant making. This new
approach awards grants to nonprofits for general operating support in varying amounts based on
organization staff and the size of the organizations’ budget. The program recognizes differences in
nonprofits based on their size and structures, including whether they are volunteer-led or professionally
staffed. Grant winners were selected for the_strength of their leadership, finances and programs to
receive flexible operating funding to further their missions.

These unrestricted grants are funded by community members who believe in supporting Charlotte
County’s nonprofit sector by giving to CCF’s Community Impact Fund—aka the “Charlotte Forever”
Fund. Donors give to this general fund because they want to see the vibrancy of our community
continue, and they know that means supporting nonprofits working all across Charlotte County and
serving all the focus areas that contribute to the quality of life here.

The Charlotte Chorale has received $1,500. Thank you, CCF for supporting
and believing in us!


https://www.charlottecf.org/give-create-a-fund/
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